Mercedes Pena-Barcia
“

From: Linda Dalton

Sent: Thursday, January 05, 2017 1:26 PM
To: Mercedes Pena-Barcia

Cc: kostertwo@gmail.com

Subject: Fw: Traffic situations

___Mercedes,

If it is too late to put this on tonight's agenda, could you add it to the next scheduled meeting agenda. See forward
email below.

Thanks,

Linda Dalton

From: Kurt Koster <kostertwo@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 5, 2017 12:30 PM

To: Linda Dalton

Cc: Linda and Courtland Dalton

Subject: Traffic situations

Hi Linda,
| have suggestions to improve two traffic scenarios.

1. Intersection at West Venice Ave and Ave Des Parques. Specifically the section between the east and west bound
lanes of West Venice There is little traffic at this intersection. | suggest the "Through" lane on Ave Des Parques (right
lane) be eliminated and combined with the "Left" turn lane (left lane). Cars in the current right lane must make an
immediate left and right turn in order to avoid cars parked on Ave Des Parques south of the intersection. The added
benefit of this is that this will create room for approximately 6 diagonal parking spots where the "Through" lane used to
be.

2. Intersection of Harbor Drive and West Venice Ave, South bound lanes on Harbor. | suggest that the right lane be
restricted to "Right" turn only, not "Right" and "Through". The reason for this is that there is little room for through
traffic to merge on the south bound section once cars have crossed the intersection.

I'l gladly meet you at these spots, so you have a better visual idea of the proposed changes.
Kurt Koster,

537 Manatee Court,
Venice

Need to Report an Issue? SeeClickFix Venice Connect is available as an app for Android and iPhone. Select SeeClickFix
from your app store on your device and choose Venice, Florida. There is also a link to the program on the city’s website,
www.venicegov.com, or go directly to SeeClickFix at http://www.seeclickfix.com/Venice

PLEASE NOTE: This agency is a public entity and is subject to Chapter 119, Florida Statutes, concerning public records.
Email communications are covered under such laws; therefore, email sent or received on this entity's computer system,
including your email address, may be disclosed to the public and media upon request. If you do not want your email



address released to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by
phone or in writing.



